
Lecture on "The Curious Particles of Physics" scheduled in La Jolla

January 8, 1960

Keith A. Brueckner, professor of physics at the University of California's new School of Science and
Engineering, will give a free public lecture on "The Curious Particles of Physics" on Monday night, January 18.

Brueckner will be the first speaker in the 1960 series of Faculty Lectures jointly sponsored by the University's
Scripps Institution of Oceanography and the Theatre and Arts Foundation of San Diego County.

The talk will be held in the new Sherwood Hall of the Art Center in La Jolla. It will begin at 8 p.m. The public is
invited. Admission is free.

The 35-year-old Brueckner is one of the first faculty members to have been selected for the new graduate
school in the sciences and engineering at La Jolla. He comes to La Jolla from the University of Pennsylvania. He
specializes in nuclear physics.


